
 
 
April 14, 2023 
 
Greetings park supporters, 
The Briones Pilot Project will begin in one week on Friday, April 21, 2023, and as a reminder equestrians 
will be allowed in the zone on weekdays and EVEN weekend dates, and bikes will be allowed on 
weekdays and ODD weekend dates. Hikers will be allowed 7 days a week. (See graphic below.) 
 
You may see some of the Park District’s staff and Volunteer Trail Safety Patrol (VTSP) members at 
trailheads the next few weekends passing out information and answering questions about the Briones 
Pilot Project. Our VTSP volunteers may represent hikers, mountain bikers, or equestrians and they 
educate visitors on rules and regulations and promote safe and courteous park and trail use. 
 
The Park District also has an upcoming “Volunteer Dig Day” which is an opportunity to help improve 
select trails and restore habitat. You’ll learn the basics of restoration and trail work during this volunteer 
event* led by Park District staff. Additional dates will be added as soon as scheduled. 

 
Saturday May 13, 2023 
9am to 2pm 
Alhambra Creek Staging Area 
2537 Reliez Valley Road, Martinez, CA 
Register here. Event Flyer. 

 
*Note: participants will need to register as EBRPD volunteers to participate. Details in the registration 
link. 
 
For more information and project updates, please visit the Briones Pilot Project webpage: 
www.ebparks.org/briones-pilot-project  
 
Sincerely, 
EBRPD Pilot Project staff 

 
 

https://ebrpd.samaritan.com/custom/501/opp_details/6729
https://www.ebparks.org/sites/default/files/BrionesPP-DigDay.pdf
http://www.ebparks.org/briones-pilot-project


 
 
 
 


